
 

Installation of Climate Clock 

(30th October,2023) 

On October 30, 2023, a climate clock was inaugurated at the CSIR-CBRI campus to increase 

awareness about climate change and rising global temperatures. The program began with a brief 

introduction by Dr. P.K.S. Chauhan, providing detailed information about the climate clock and 

emphasizing its significance. Following the overview Professor R. Pradeep Kumar, the director of 

CSIR-CBRI, officially inaugurated the climate clock.In his address, he highlighted the importance of 

this awareness program and underscored the various environmental challenges that humanity will 

face in the future. He also discussed the significance of Sustainable Development Goals (SDGs) in 

the context of continuous development. He asked everyone present to pledge their commitment to 

proactively support environmental causes. During the program, Dr. S.R. Karade, Ar. S.K. Negi, Dr. 

S.K. Singh, Dr. R. Dharmaraju, Dr. Achal Mittal, Miss Shreya Negi, Miss Gunjan Joshi, Mrs. Swati, Mr. 

Ajay, Mr. Amzad, and other staff members were present. The event aimed to engage individuals in 

actively addressing environmental challenges and fostering support for sustainable development 

goals. 

 

 

 


